From: Adrian Luth <ALuth@azleg.gov>

Sent: Friday, May 14, 2021 3:34:44 PM

To: Heather Covert <HCovert@azleg.gov>
Attachments: 5-12-21 Letter to Maricopa County Board.pdf

Respectfully,

Assistant to President Karen Fann
Arizona State Senate

1700 W. Washington St.

Phoenix, Arizona 85007
602.926.5300
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